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February 20, 2024

Dear Millstone Families & Staff:

I am honored to be serving the Millstone Township School Community as your Interim
Superintendent. My primary goals as Interim are to ensure the safety of our students and staff,
and to work with the members of the Board and Administration to continue our mission to
facilitate the educational, social, and emotional growth of our students.

The accomplishments of our students are a tribute not only to their individual talents, but also to
our actively involved parents, as well as the dedication and commitment of an outstanding
faculty. It is only through working together that we can continue to provide the very best
education for our students. I look forward to working with all of you in the coming months!

Sincerely,

Dr. Maryann Banks
Interim Superintendent of Schools
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